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MOP mission in Hanover! 

St. Joseph Church 
October 26-30 

Father Ambrose &  
singerWynton Williams 

The foods shipment from Monroe arrived June 11 in 
Kingston. The Brothers thank each and every person who 

contributed money toward this need.  
God Bless you and your generosity! 

 

Now is the time to sign up for the 2013 
Kingston pilgrimage! 
Details inside 
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Food Drive sucessfully raised $11,500 
Foods  shipped to Kingston on May 9 

Arrived on June 11 

Last December, Father Charles asked if we could send a shipment of foods to Jamaica, 
approximately 10 pallets ($10,000). We worked with our parishes and others who would support 
Missionaries of the Poor. Also, since it was Lent, we proposed a “Coins for the Poor” collection in a 
couple of Catholic Schools, and the school children responded. The total collection was almost 
exactly $11,000. This money was forwarded to Brother Augusto, head of the MOP mission in 
Monroe, NC. They send container shipments to Jamaica several times each year. The food was 
purchased, and loaded into a container for shipment. A number of local MOP supporters helped load 
the shipment. 

 

TO ALL Who contributed... 

THANK YOU! 
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Kingston Pilgrimage 2013 
Thursday, October 31  

and return on Thursday, November 7. 

Please decide soon whether or not you will be going with us to Kingston to work with the Brothers. 
 
The requirements: 
 Valid US Passport 
 A heart willing to be opened up to God’s service 
 Airline ticket cost (about $500) 
 
There will be a limit on the number of people we can bring. 
 
Contact Roy to sign up (roy@moptearsofjoy.org or (717)-792-3408 
 
Purchase a ticket through www.aa.com or your travel agent (AAA?): 

As of 7/18 the price is $445.28 The price may vary by when you order your tickets. Try weekday 
evenings if the price comes in higher. If you do not have internet access, call me and I can do this for 
you. The BWI-MIA flight is getting pretty full.  
 
Please do not choose any other flights. We need to stick together to simplify logistics at both ends. 
 

10/31/13  AA Flight  1141  (BWI-MIA) 6:00AM 8:40AM 

  1399 (MIA-KIN) 10:40 AM 11:20AM 

11/7/13 AA Flight  628 (KIN-MIA) 3:40 PM 5:35PM 

  1176 (MIA-BWI) 9:35 PM 12:05AM 

Return      

MOP Summer Newsletter Online 
 
 

See some people you may know! 

http://www.missionariesofthepoor.org/newsletters/Summer_Nesletter_2013.pdf 
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Pass it on…. 
Did you know you can pass this on to your family or 
church members? Just click the “Forward” button on 
your email. This attachment (this PDF newsletter) will go 
right along with it.  
 
If anyone wishes to be added to the mailing list, simply 
send an email to Roy@moptearsofjoy.org 
We will be happy to mail the newsletter to those who do 
not have email. Call me at 717-792-3408. 

Your Turn:  
Please write something and/or submit 
a picture or two. Surely you have an 
experience to share… what happened 
during your visit with the Brothers or 
after you got home. 
 
Just email to: Roy@moptearsofjoy.org 
 
Thanks 

Introduce your friends to Fr. Richard Ho Lung? Excellent Video! 
 
The MOP web site www.missionariesofthepoor.org has a livestream video of Fr. Ho Lung. It’s a very 
good example of his way of teaching important parts of our faith. He discusses how we can achieve 
sanctification through our actions — service.  
 
Good for this YEAR of FAITH! 
 
PS: I think that is Joe Griesser in the chapel. 


